
 

Follow Up 

 Outcome of questionnaire to be communicate to all stakeholders in the Spring Term 2021 

 Outcome of questionnaire to be published on the school website along with useful web links 

 Letter sent to parents in the Spring Term 2021 detailing further support for RSHE 

 RSHE consultation to occur annually (Spring 2022) to inform and gain parent view 

 

                                                                                                                                                                             
Blessed Robert Widmerpool Catholic Academy 

 
RSHE Consultation 

 
Outcome Parent Questionnaire Spring Term 2021 

 

Questions Response (out of 22) 

I understand and am satisfied with the content 
of the RSHE curriculum that will be taught per 

year group 
 

100% Agree 

I understand and accept that my role is the first 
educator of my child on matters related to 

teaching human sexuality 
 

95% Agree   5% Undecided 

I am confident that the school's RSHE 
curriculum will help to teach my child/ren 

about being safe, online and in real life 
 

100% Confident 

I am confident that the curriculum is balanced 
between scientific, factual information and the 

relationship and emotional aspects of RSHE 
 

100% Confident 

Are there any particular topics/issues that are 
not covered within our proposed RSHE 

curriculum that you feel should be covered? 
 

95% No       5% Yes (no further detail provided) 

I am happy for my child to be taught about 
sexual intimacy in Year 6, in a way that is 
respectful to the teachings of the Catholic 

church 
 

100% Yes 

I would like further support from school about 
how to talk to my child about any issues linked 

to RSHE 
 

36% Yes      64% No 

In what form would RSHE support would be 
most beneficial for you as parents? 

 

27% Prefer weblinks/email support 
9%   Prefer online workshops 


